
STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE
Inter-Department Communication

DATE: August 17, 2012
AT (OFFICE):

FROM: Robert J. Wyatt
Utility Analyst IV

SUBJECT: Staff Recommendation
DM 12-222 Good Energy, L.P.
Natural Gas Aggregator Registration Application

TO: Debra Howland
Executive Director

In light of new information related to Good Energy that has come to my attention today, I
recommend that the Commission temporarily suspend its consideration for approval of this gas
aggregator registration application. Gas Division Staff has just learned of an open Commission
investigation in Docket No. DE 12-2 14 that directly involves the applicant’s electric aggregation
activities. Until such time that issues from that investigation are resolved, Staff recommends that
the Commission suspend its consideration of the renewal of the Good Energy gas aggregator
registration.

Should you have any questions regarding this registration application, please do not
hesitate to contact Robert Wyatt of the Gas/Water Division.

Cc: Service List (electronically)


